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31st March 2023 
 
Meeting – Bournemouth Airport, EGIS and CAA held via Teams on 29th March 2023 
 
On 29th March 2023, the CAA convened a meeting between the Sponsor, Bournemouth Airport, 
and EGIS. The meeting followed the CAA’s preliminary review of ACP-2018-40 Bournemouth 
Airport RNAV Approaches Stage 4 documentation and subsequent clarification requests and 
responses. The aim of the meeting was to discuss the outcomes of the CAA’s initial review and 
the clarification responses to allow the Sponsor to make an informed decision on the next steps 
with this ACP. 
 
The meeting agenda was: 
 

• Welcome and introductions 
• Statement of need 
• Timeline 
• Review of options 
• Questions and discussion 

 
In summary of the meeting, the CAA explained concerns relating to the possible impact of 
change on aircraft tracks over the ground between the way aircraft are vectored to the ILS 
approach today, and the proposed way aircraft may be vectored for the RNAV approaches.  
 
The CAA look forward to hearing from the Sponsor in due course and any further updates will 
be published on the airspace change portal. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Airspace Regulator 
Airspace, ATM & Aerodromes 
Safety & Airspace Regulation Group 
 
 


